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Nov.3, 4
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

VOTE

The acrimony, name calling and violence we have experienced in recent weeks has made many people throw up their hands and say that they will never vote again because their vote doesn’t seem to count.  Our voting privilege in the United States is guaranteed by our Constitution.  Many countries do not allow their citizens to vote, or the outcome is known in advance because there is only one candidate.  Your vote DOES count.  Your vote WILL determine the kind of government you and your children experience.  Everything from citizenship to health care to taxes, to life itself will depend on your vote. Don’t miss this opportunity. VOTE on Nov. 7th.
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Nov. 10,11 Right to  Life-LIFESPAN Conscience Rights for Health 

Workers
The top civil rights official at the Department of Health and Human Services is creating the Division of Conscience and Religious Freedom to protect doctors, nurses and other health care workers who refuse to take part in procedures like abortion or treat certain people because of moral or religious objections.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN      Happy Thanksgiving.

On this day set aside for offering thanks for all our blessings, Right to Life-LIFESPAN would like to offer our thanks for all those who work so diligently in the cause of Life.  You have labored long in these efforts and we look forward to the day that all human life receives the dignity and protection 

it deserves.
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Right to Life- LIFESPAN
Christmas Cards

Our LIFESPAN Christmas Cards reflect the “reason for the season” and give a double gift—a thoughtful gift to the one receiving the card and a welcome gift to the cause of Life.  Please call the LIFESPAN office to order your cards, 248-816-1546.
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